
Mrs. Wilson  

 
 
 
Please make sure your child 
eats breakfast or lunch before 
coming to school as we only 
have a light snack while they 
are here.  
 
Class times: 
Morning: 8:45-11:15 
Afternoon: 12:30-3:00 
 
 
We are starting continuing to 
learn and practice Nursery 
Rhymes .  Learning Nursery 
Rhymes has been proven to 
help with preparing kids to 
read and oral language. Have 
fun practicing at home!  
 
Email is the best way to contact 
me. I check email regularly.  
Thanks! 

 
If you have not returned your 
pictures or picture money, please 
do so.  
 

Our last day will be Friday, June 2nd.  Have 
a great summer!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  Tuesday, 
May 30th,  

 2017 

This week we will learn about: 
Our letter will be: Review 
Our number:  numbers: 1-15 
Counting 1-20 
Our color: Reviewing all colors 
Shapes: Reviewing all shapes 
Nursery Rhyme: Mary Had a Little Lamb  
 
We are also working daily on writing names and fine 
motor skills (cutting, tracing, and coloring) 

The morning class does not attend school on delay days.  
There will be a folder in your child’s backpack with a packet 
for them to work on when we have cancellation days. Please 
help them complete the packet and return it to school. Thank 
you  for helping your child become successful learners!  

Important Dates: 
June 2nd—last day of school 
 
My email address: 
jwilson@mgusc.k12.in.us 
 
Follow me on twitter: 
@wilsonpreschool  

 

Class News 

Please check your child’s backpack daily for notes (in 
their notebook), school news and your child’s papers. 

Please call the office to let them know if you 
child will not be here. (765)536-2875   Thank 
you!  
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